
 

 

 

 

This is an Ergo Consultancy Public Service Broadcast 

 
*BST - British Summer Time      *UTC - Coordinated Universal Time (GMT) 

 
When clocks go backwards on Sunday 25th October 2020 we move from BST to GMT 

and most timestamps move to reflect the change EXCEPT the time standard you 

should be using for Transaction Reporting. 
 

The timestamp you should use for Transaction Reporting always remains at UTC. 
 

End of Public Service broadcast! 
 
 

Why not take the opportunity to be more thorough than just checking your timestamp (it is in Field 

28 btw) by booking one of our FREE Transaction Reporting health checks.   

 

To date 100% of the 90+ firms we have conducted due diligence on have inaccuracies in their 

transaction reporting. No single buy-side, sell-side or vendor has ever been given a clean bill of 

health in one of our free health-checks! 

FREE and can be done remotely via a webex for Covid-19 compliance. 
 

 


